THE SOCIETY OF THE WAR OF 1812 IN VIRGINIA representatives participated in a ceremony celebrating James Monroe's Birthday on April 28th 2011at the Hollywood cemetery in Richmond. The US Army presents first the presidential wreath and then the James Monroe Memorial Foundation follows with a wreath laying ceremony.

Below is the invitation received from the US Army:
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Major General James L. Hodge
Commanding General
US Army Combined Arms Support Command
and the Sustainment Center of Excellence
cordially invites you to attend a
Whreath Laying Ceremony
honoring the birth of
President James Monroe
Thursday, the twenty-eighth of April
at eleven o'clock in the morning
Hollywood Cemetery
412 South Cherry Street
Richmond, Virginia

For additional information please call (804) 734-3687




An invitation from the James Monroe Foundation follows that also includes a James Monroe Birthday ceremony:
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The photo below shows the presidential wreath being presented  at James Monroe's tomb in the Hollywood Cemetery in Richmond.:
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Because of the prediction of high winds the rest of the ceremony was conducted in the Virginia war Museum. It was here that the 1812 Society presented its wreath and President Maxwell gave his remarks. Attendees from the Society included in addition to President Maxwell, Past President Mike Lyman, Historian Peter Broadbent, and member Leonard Cowherd, A photograph that was taken of the wreath presentation has not been received for posting.
